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The CEB board met at the World Championship 3Cushion 
in Viersen, for its first meeting of the year. Below are the 
new decisions and some information. 
 
Brandenburg 2019   
It is confirmed, the European Championships 2019 will 
take place from April 26 to May 5, 2019 in Brandenburg. 
The General Assembly of the CEB will be held on this 
occasion on Saturday, May 4, 2019. 
 
President’s Symposium 
This first symposium will take place on Saturday, June 9, 
2018 in Porto during the 60th edition of the Coupe 
d’Europe 3C for club teams. Invitations have been sent 
and we hope that we will be many to discuss topics as 
diverse as the training of Youth, Paris 2024, referee etc 
... 
 
Euro Youth 
Great success for Euro Youth (3B, 5Q and Free U21, 3B 
and Free U17, U19 Free Teams) ! Indeed there are 13 
nations registered, which is a record for youth at the CEB 
level: Austria, Belgium, Czech Republic, Denmark, 
France, Germany, Greece, Italy, Luxembourg, 
Netherlands, Portugal, Turkey. 
 
More than 65 different players will participate in this first 
edition which will take place in Ronchin on Easter 
weekend 2018. As already announced, the CEB will 
participate and help the Federations with 100€ per 
player, representing an amount of about 6'500€. 
 
Juniors Training Camps (3-Cushion) 
In partnership with the UMB, training camps for young 
athletes will be organized in August in Spain. Detailed 
information will follow shortly. 
 
 

 

English 

Ladies 
The European Ladies Free Cup Free will also take place in 
Ronchin at the same time as the Euro Youth and will 
include 16 athletes, which is also a record! This is good 
news for women's billiards and for the CEB, which aims 
to promote it.  
 
5 Pins  
The three tournaments of the new competition « 5-Pins 
Euro-League Club Team 2018 » are known:  
June 1-3 in Roselaere (Be) 
September 28-30 in Berne (SU) 
November 9-11 in Morangis (FR) 
 
Officials cloths CEB, partnership with Simonis,  
We are very pleased to announce that our partnership 
with Simonis has been renewed. 
 
In addition, we are also excited to be able to propose a 
new type of specific cloth for 5Pins competition, the 
Simonis Laser 2.0. 
The Simonis Laser 2.0 has the same composition and the 
same weight as the Simonis 300 Rapide cloth used 
successfully in carom. The difference between the two 
products is only a few adjustments to the finish in order 
to adapt the Simonis Laser 2.0 more particularly to the 
game of 5 pins. This new cloth will be used for Euro-
League Club Teams 5 pins events. 
 
Referee 
The first training course for CEB referees will be held on 
15 September 2018 in Madrid area. Detailed information 
will be communicated later.  
 
Do not forget to visit our website: 
www.eurobillard.org 
 
 
 
 

http://www.eurobillard.org/

